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MUSIC & CLUBS TERM 1 
Following LA and Government guidance and guidelines 
CCJ will not be offering any form of after school clubs or 
music lessons to children on our return in September 
as our risk assessment states we are unable to have 
external visitors. We also will be using the hall and 
outside space as part of our planning process for term 1 
to ensure that we can keep our pupils and staff on site 
as safe as possible. 
  
We will communicate further with you, as and when we 
receive further information from the Local Authority or 
Department for Education and have a clearer indication 
of when we may be able to recommence these 
activities. 
 

This Week from CCJ ……  
Year 2 Parents Information 

 

ParentPay 
Thank you to all parents who have returned the 
relevant forms to us and who have activated their 
Parent Pay account. ALL CHILDREN NEED A NEW CCJ 
Parent pay account. Please activate these before the 
end of term, so that if you have any problems you are 
able to contact us for help.  
 

School Day 
Swallows, Starlings and Woodpeckers start at 8.45 on 
Wednesday 2nd September. They will be welcomed by 
their class teacher at the external classroom doors each 
day and can be collected from the same place at 3.10. 
Please note that other classes have different start and 
end times to allow for social distancing.  
 

 
CCJ uniform can be purchased  
via the following links:  
Initially Yours & My Clothing 
 

PUPIL REPORTS 
School reports have been posted  
today! You should receive them  
early next week. If your child is in school, reports  
will be sent home with them.  

KITCHEN NEWS 
Leavers Picnic 
On Friday 17th July, the kitchen will be running  
a ‘Leavers Picnic’ for Year 6. (no parents). There is NO 
CHARGE for this. Please can you contact the school office 
via telephone or email with your childs option by Tuesday 
14th July. The options are: 
 

Meat Option    Veg Option 
Ham Roll   Cheese Roll 
Pizza Slice   Pizza Slice 
Sausage Roll    Cheese Pin Wheel 
Sausage on a stick   Quorn Sausage on a Stick 
Veg Samosa    Veg Samosa 
Veggie Nuggets   Veggie Nuggets 
 
Apple/Orange Juice 
Double Choc Chip Cookie 
  

Please note that from Term 1 there will no longer be 
tuck available to purchase at breaktime. Therefore 

please ensure that children bring their own to school.  
 

The price of school dinners will remain at £2.30 

Whole School Opening 
We are working with the current return to school 
guidance for opening the whole school for all year 
groups from September 2020. We have sent out a 
Headteacher communication to all parents/carers of 
what CCJ will look like for the next academic year, 
please contact the office if you have not received this. 
For more information, please click here for the link to 
the Gov.uk website 
  
 

End of Year Assembly 
It was wonderful to see so many people logging on 

from home for today’s assembly and I would love to 

invite you to join us next Friday 17th at 11am for our 

end of year assembly. For Y6 there is also the Leavers’ 

Service Zoom at 4pm on Monday 13th where we would 

encourage parents and carers to join us too to 

celebrate year 6’s time with us and to say goodbye. 

Meeting code details will follow.               Mrs Osborne 

mailto:christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk
http://www.initiallyyours.co.uk/schools/chistchurch_cofe_vc_juniors/index.htm
https://myclothing.com/christ-church-c-of-e-vc-junior-school/11329.school
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-the-autumn-term


 
 

                  Value – Engage – Inspire – Create                               Newsletter 38                               
                         Email: christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk         Twitter: @CCJDownend                                              10th July 2020  
 
 

 
  

Term 6 Value: Courage 
 

    

   

CCJ Dates for Your Diary…. 

September 
Tues 1st – Term 1 Begins  

Tues 1st – INSET DAY 

 

July 
Mon 13th – Leavers Y6 Zoom 4pm 

Wed 15th – Y6 Kites 
Fri 17th – Y6 Picnic & Silent Disco 

Fri 17th – 11am final assembly 
Fri 17th – END OF TERM 6 / YEAR 

Mon 20th – INSET DAY 

 

 
 

Premier Summer Camp  
 

Premier will be running a Summer Camp at CCJ 
on the following dates: 
Monday 20th July 10am - 2pm 
Monday 27th July 10am - 2pm 
Monday 3rd August 10am - 2pm 
Monday 10th August 10am - 2pm 
Monday 17th August 10am - 2pm 
Monday 24th August 10am - 2pm 

  

For more information or to book a place please 
click here 

 
 

Personal Belongings 
Next week we will then be inviting a class per band in each day 
at 3.30pm to collect any items from the pegs as cloakrooms are 
not currently in use. Allocated dates below: 
 
 

5KW / 34FD Tuesday 14th July 
6LL / 3NK Wednesday 15th July 

6ET / 3DK Thursday 16th July 
 

If you have not managed to make the allocated time then you 
will be able to come to school on Friday 17th July and ring the 
buzzer at the school gate. After this date all items will be 
recycled to allow for a deep clean of the school over the 
Summer holidays.    

MEDICATION  
All medication must be collected by the last 
day of term. In September, all medication 
being returned will need to be alongside a 

newly completed care plan. If you need any 
support with this please see Miss Friend. Any 
year 6 medication not collected will be taken 

to the chemist to be destroyed in the new 
academic year. 

 

WELL DONE THEO!! 
 

As we mentioned in a previous newsletter Theo  
was inspired by Captain Tom to raise money for  
the NHS. He decided he was going to run 900 laps 
of his garden before his 9th birthday in June.  
Well he did it!!! Theo finished his 900 laps of the  
garden before he turned nine and he raised a  
fantastic £811 for Bristol Children’s Hospital.  
He would like to thank everyone who sponsored him!  
Well done Theo!! To see his progress or to donate  
Please click here 

mailto:christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk
http://www.premier-education.com/
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/900GardenLaps?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=900GardenLaps&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=2fa47b7820fd4214827bbebcce1cb056
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THIS WEEK IN PHOTOS……. 

mailto:christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk

